
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the February 2nd 2014 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller, Bob Mires 
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover, Pete Stonehewer, Ben Hansen
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:06 p. m.  The minutes of the January 5th 2014 BOD meeting were approved as submitted.  
Training Officer Alan Raul recommended that all BOD members be cross-trained in club responsibilities.  Previously, Earl asked in an e-mail that the Board compile a series of documents that recorded club practices, account details, inventory and related information.

In that e-mail thread, Alan suggested that Webmaster Ralph Sutter set up a SLO Bytes SKYPE account and pre-load contact information for traditional presenters such as Gene Barlow of UGR.  Ralph set up SLO Bytes accounts with both SKYPE and Zoom.us.  

Ralph has set up these accounts.  He also gave the BOD a document containing details for the club’s web hosting, domain name registration, e-mail account, FTP details, SLO Bytes Bulletin Board and other Internet services.  

Treasurer Bob Mires gave Ralph a packet of SLO Bytes’ financial records, a backup of his office backup documentation archives.

In a similar vein, Alan provided Ralph with backup copies of the Linux SIG.  For the record, Alan is the keeper of the SLO Bytes projector and cables.  The projector used at SLO Bytes’  monthly General Meeting belongs to the San Luis Obispo Genealogical Society.  It is stored in the IOOF Hall cabinet that also stores the PA system.  The PA system belongs to SLO Bytes.  Both clubs share the locally stored devices.

Ray Miklas has a list of those BOD members with keys to the IOOF Hall.

Alan suggested that Ralph be the archivist for all collected club documents.  Raul further suggested that all of the board members bring a flash drive to future BOD meetings.  During the meeting, Ralph will transfer the  documents to each drive.

Alan created an XML file containing the IOOF WiFi connection.  It will allow guest speakers to connect by simply executing the file from their computer.
Sutter asked if the club’s membership with APCUG is current.  Bob Mires will investigate and report.

Program Chair John Waller doesn’t currently have a speaker for March.  He will contact Geeks on Tour and see if they are available.

Photo SIG Leader Bob Grover announced that Bob Styerwalt will present to that SIG in March.  There will not be a meeting in February.
The meeting ended at 12:36 pm. 

Ralph Sutter

